
 

 

      DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING 

SEMINAR REPORT – “ THE FUTURE OF WATER IN OUR PLANET” 

            24.03.2022 

BACKGROUND & OBJECTIVE: 

BUDDING ENGINEER’S CLUB (BE CLUB), Department of Civil Engineering, Kings College of 

Engineering organized a seminar for Civil Students on 22.03.2022 about the “WORLD 

WATER DAY 2022”. The main objective of this event is to provide awareness for the students 

to show their contributions and supports. Ms.D.Shrividhya AP/Civil organized the event and 

delivered the welcome address. 

 

EVENT DETAILS: 

Ms.S.Gayathri, AP/Civil delivered a seminar on “The Future of water in our planet” for the 

occasion of World Water Day. World Water day is observed on the 22nd of March every year. 

The main aim of World Water Day is to educate the importance of water to the whole world. 

Also, it mainly focuses on reducing the wastage of water. Moreover, World Water Day is used 

to highlight the necessary improvement for access to water, hygiene facilities, and sanitation 

in all the countries. The focus for this year is groundwater, which is a dwindling resource 

overused by many countries. While groundwater is pumped for domestic and industrial use, it 

also is critical to the healthy functioning of ecosystems. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Ms.D.Shrividhya, AP/Civil delivering Welcome address                  Ms.S.Gayathri, AP/Civil delivering Seminar 

    

 

         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         Participants view                                              Mr.K.Arun, AP/Civil delivering Vote of Thanks 

    

OUTCOME: 

II year, III year & IV year Civil Students eagerly attended this Seminar. And gain more 

knowledge about the importance of water. And they got an idea about saving water for future 

generation.  Mr.K.Arun, AP/Civil concluded the event with vote of thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     


